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Throughout human history, our deepest, 
timeless spiritual longing has been the 
desire to know the depth of Reality, 
whether we call it God, Truth, or 
Enlightenment.  

In modern times we also long for freedom 
and personal fulfillment, as well as the 
capacity to live our lives fully in an 
authentic way. The Diamond Approach 
aligns with both our timeless desires and 
those that are unique to our own time.  

Through inquiry into our immediate, 
personal experience, we come to know 
ourselves beyond the patterning of our 
history and our psychology, while 
developing the capacities necessary for a 
full human life in this world. 

In this daylong teaching, we will explore 
the natural human movement toward 
expansion and development, and the 
courage to align with this force.  As our 
being aligns with this dimension of its 
source, we find the ability to live more 
fully and authentically, supported by a 
new experience of strength and capacity, 
and greater knowledge of our depth.  

Teachers:  

Allan Whiteman 

Noell Goldberg 

 


